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UPCOMING
EVENTS

PTO Meeting
June 2, 2025

No School
May  23 & 26, 2025

Hello RPSA Families!
          
        We had so much fun today with the Reptarium
assembly! I’m sure all of the students have already
come home and shared the fun we had learning
about and interacting with reptiles. It was a great
experience that the whole school was able to
participate in!

          Next week will begin the first of three 4 day
weeks leading up to summer break. The PTO will be
helping us have a blast next Thursday with the walk-
a-thon. If you haven’t had a chance to check out the
details and donation sheet you can find them below.
We are so grateful for the many parents who are
volunteering their time to make this fun tradition take
place again this year.

          We hope everyone has a wonderful weekend,
enjoys some fresh air, and a little rest time. We still
have so many wonderful things planned in the next
few weeks and look forward to making the best of our
time together this school year.
          
With RAMS Pride,
The RPSA Leadership Team

Last Day of School
& Field Day Family

Lunch
June 5, 2025

Walk-A-Thon
May 22, 2025



We love celebrating our students when they’re caught showing RAMS Pride. We
look for students who are being safe, being responsible, being kind, or working

hard and try to highlight them with a “Shout Out”. Students receive a blue paper to
bring home and show off to their families. Their names are also included in the

weekly newsletter. The first time a student receives a shout out, they get to visit
the book vending machine too!

#RAMSPRIDE
Be Safe    Be Responsible

Be Kind    Work Hard

Asiianah B.
Ian T.
Thomas B.
Lucy C.
Chase B.
Tre C.
Camdyn S.
Reyna J.
Louen A.
Aarav G.
Oliver W.
Olivia R.

Kameron H.
Sophia L.
Mitchell J.
Cameron S.
Gavin S.
Isaiah W.
Justis P.
Jori H.
Max P.
Bentlee M.
Noah M.

Brooklyn W.
Charlotte W.
Gabriel C.
Collin A.



Graduation Ceremonies
Kindergarten: 1:00 pm,
June 3, 2025

8  Grade: 9:00am, June
4, 2025

th



What is the Walkathon?
All Renaissance Students will walk a

laid out loop with obstacles for 30
minutes with the other classes in their

pod during their “Specials” class
period. The Walkathon is a fun day of

exercise, class camaraderie, & a
chance to raise funds for the school.

What is the money used for?
Money will go into the Renaissance

PTO budget which supports classroom
projects, the arts & athletics programs,

school assemblies, teacher & staff
appreciation activities, family events,
etc. Consider: if each student brought

in a $10 donation, this event would
raise over $4,000 for future school

projects & activities!

Thank you to our monetary sponsors:
Isabella Community Credit Union,
Isabella Bank, Mercantile Bank,
Members First Credit Union, and
Central Michigan Orthodontics

THANK YOU FOR THE GIFT CERTIFICATES DONATED by: 
Riverwood Bowling-Valhalla Axe Throwing-Painted Turtle Pottery Studio-
Sleepy Dog Books-Central Escapes-Glow Golf-Pisanello’s Pizza-Mount

Pleasant Discovery Museum-The Jump Station-Celebration Cinemas-The
Golf Center

RAMS
WALK-A-THON
MAY 22, 2025

Frequently Asked Questions



Name of Person
Donating

Donation Amount

PLEDGE SHEET PLEASE
RETURN BY 5/22 WITH

DONATIONS
STUDENT NAME:_________
TEACHER:____________

TOTAL DONATION:____________







July 14 – 31, 2025 

Youth (Monday - Thursday)

Police Academy
Mentors. Meet here.
This fun, and interactive program offers youth, going into grades 6-8, an up-close view of the skills and
necessary training needed for law enforcement officials. 

Mt. Pleasant Police Officers conduct the program in the manner of a real police academy with values such 
as teamwork, integrity, compassion, and discipline being stressed. Cadets are required to participate in 
physical training and complete the same agility tests given to recruits during a standard police academy. In 
addition to physical training, the daily curriculum includes hands-on learning, field trips, and demonstrations 
by specialized units such as the SWAT Team, K-9 and DNR. Classroom topics encompass crime scene 
investigations, traffic stops, marine patrol activities, firearms safety, first aid and CPR, and much more.
Applications are available at the Division of Public Safety (804 E. High Street), or the Principal’s office 
at your school.

Application deadline is June 6. 
(989) 779-6019; cleonard@mt-pleasant.org

Division of
Public Safety







Below is the approved calendar
for the 2025-26 school year.


